
                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements – June 29, 2025 
 
 

Save the Date: “MAGNIFIED” VBS  

• Dates: July 13-17 

• Online registration ends July 6!   

• www.asburymountvernon.com 

• VBS will be at Asbury! 

• VBS is for children who have completed Pre-K4 – 

Middle School. PreK kids must be entering 

Kindergarten in the Fall. 

• Next Team Meeting: Wednesday, June 25th, 6:30-8pm.   
 

Please Be Aware When Parking at Church! 

As we have grown, parking has become a challenge for us 

on Sunday mornings. We have been made aware that we 

sometimes park in front of driveways or block cars in 

people's yards. As you park your car, please be extra 

aware of your surroundings and do not block anyone's cars 

or driveways. We want to be good neighbors!!! Thank you. 
 

AMtV Picture Directory: Additional Dates Available Soon! 

 It is our goal to have EVERYONE’s picture in our directory! 

There is no sitting fee (thank you Ginger Springer!) and you 

will be able to purchase a photo or download a free digital 

version of the photo! More dates coming after VBS.  

See Karen Hughes or Ellen Lowe with questions.  
 

Men’s Small Group 

Men, if you are interested in being a part of a small group of 

men who will meet regularly to encourage one another, talk 

to Mike Pusey today! Or you can call (not text ☺).   

302-448-6467 
 

Sunday Morning Bible Study: Sundays @ 9am 

We meet each Sunday in Asbury’s Fellowship Center or  

Mt. Vernon’s basement. No preparation required.  

Just show up with your Bible!  
 

 

 

Asbury & Mount Vernon - Global Methodist Churches 
David Bennett, Pastor - Text or Call @ 410-924-3539  

asburymountvernon@pm.me - www.asburymountvernon.com 

  

ASP 2025 –  Wise County, VA 

Sharptown Youth Group 



   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

A s b u r y - M t . V e r n o n  
A S P  M i s s i o n  T r i p  C e l e b r a t i o n  

 

 

 June 29, 2025  
 

Welcome and Announcements 
 

 Opening Worship  Blessed Be Your Name 

Glory to the King 
 

 Pass the Peace 

  

Morning Prayer and The Lord’s Prayer 
 

 Giving Our Offerings 
 

Children’s Message 
Children are invited for a brief message with Ms. Lori. 

 

ASP Mission Trip Presentation  
 

Crew Bear Scratch 
Katee Barnes, Adam Delizza, Rileigh Neudeck 

Buddy Barnes, Katie Harper, Cecilia Spraker 
 

Crew Imperial Dragon #1 
Jude Carroll, Natalie Harper, Olivia Kroner 

Melissa Barnes, Dale Spraker 
 

Crew Imperial Dragon #2 
Cali Kroner, Peyton Neudeck, Landen Stafford 

Ellen Lowe, Pastor Dave 
  

Crew Ninja Salamander 
Evan Birch, Darcy Manes, Bella Price 

Richard Given, Todd Harper, Tanya Westhoff 
 

 Wrap Up   
  

 Closing Worship  Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me 
 
 

 

 Please stand if you are able. 
 

Worship Notes 

• Next Sunday: Worship at Cherry Beach @ 10am.  

Come early for Bible Study in the Basement @ 9am. 

• The flowers are given to the glory of God and in loving 

memory of Brinsfield Lowe on his “heavenly” birthday  

(June 11) by Marjorie, Nancy, Carol and family. 

• Please use an envelope to designate your gift. Make checks 

payable to Asbury Methodist Church OR Mt. Vernon 

Church. Any undesignated/loose cash offering is divided 

between the churches. Thank you for financially supporting 

God’s work! 

• There will be no nursery today so everyone can hear the 

mission team share about their experience. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  

• Children will stay in the sanctuary today and will receive a 

activities bag during the service. 

• Sunday Refreshment Sign Up: On the refreshments table. 
 

Serving in Today’s Service 
• Greeters: Sandra & George Henry 

• Ushers: Katee & Natalie 

• Tech Team: All hands on deck! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

2025 ASP Mission Trip Team Thanks You! 
 Thank you for your prayers for and support of our ASP  

mission trip to Wise County, VA! We could not have made  

this trip without your love and encouragement. 
 

 

 

 


